
There was another request to build on or close to the cricket ground (car park behind the 

bowler’s arm at the Restaurant end). Meeting held on 16th June 2023 with CERN to defend 

the cricket pitch. Idea seems to have been dropped for the time-being. 

Nets destroyed by a deer’s/fireman again at the end of the 2023 season. 

Motorway type barriers around the nets did not work. New ‘HERAS’ type barriers have 

been delivered to the ground, ready for erection at the start of next season. 

New netting needs to be purchased. 

Clubhouse external wood needs a coat of paint at the start of 2024 season. 

Some overhanging tree branches need cutting on boundary. 

 


